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To: Transportation and Safety Committee

Through: Wes Anderson, Director of Public Works Jhx~

From: Nick Hatfield, PE, Civil Engineer ?\M
Date: July 25, 2006
Subject: Proposed Security Fence for Railroad Right-Of-Way

Please find attached, catalog sheets and other informational material on the type of
security fence that Villa Park is considering for installation along the Union Pacific right-
of-way. Staff received the following budgetary quotes for this fencing:

Type Height Cost
Trident 2-Rail 8-ft $100/ft
8-ft Panel
Trident 2-Rail 6-ft $80/1t
8-ft Panel

These costs are based on 1,000 feet of fencing, installed at prevailing wage rates.
A sample of this fence will be at the August 7% 2006 Transportation and Safety
Committee meeting.
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cc: Bill Mueller, Village President



